

CITY OF LONG BEACH

DEPARTMENT OF COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT

BUSINESS DEVELOPMENT CENTER • 200 PINE AVENUE, FOURTH FLOOR • LONG BEACH, CALIFORNIA 90802 • (310) 570-3851

(310) 570-3800

December 5, 1994

Ms. Allison Sampson 471 Hillside Lane Santa Monica, CA 90402

## Letter of Commendation

Dear Allison:

Thank you for the excellent job you've done in the management and operational review of United Cambodian Community, Inc. (UCC).

Your painstaking efforts to understand UCC's condition and incisive analysis of UCC's options to recover from its current condition of crisis, may be the best hope Long Beach to save this important community organization.

To your credit, I have been informed today that the Board of Directors has agreed to accept all of your recommendations and to seek your continued assistance as a special consultant to the City on this matter. I think you are to be commended for your abilities and sensitivities in handling such situations.

Thanks, again.

Sincerely,

Susan F. Shick

Director of Community Development

SFS:ns

#34mpson.ltr/jm11